
Docket No. 50-206 July 1, 1985 
LS05-85-06-038 

Mr. Kenneth P. Baskin, Vice President 
Nuclear Engineering 
Safety and Licensing Department 
Southern California Edison Company 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Post Office Box 800 
Walnut Creek, California 91770 

Dear Mr. Baskin: 

SUBJECT: REQUIRED ACTIONS BASED ON GENERIC IMPLICATIONS OF SALEM ATWS 
EVENTS (GENERIC LETTER 83-28) ITEM 4.1 

Re: San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit No. 1 

The NRC staff has completed the review of your response dated November 28, 

1983 to Item 4.1, Reactor Trip System Reliability (Vendor-Related 

Modifications), of Generic Letter 83-28. Based on Southern California 

Edison Company's confirmation that all vendor-recommended modifications 

existing at the time of issuance of the generic letter have been implemented 

at San Onofre Unit No. 1, the staff concludes that the actions prescribed by 

Item 4.1 of the Generic Letter have been satisfactorily completed. The staff's 

Safety Evaluation is enclosed. This completes our review of Item 4.1 

Sincerely, 

8507030323 850701 Original signed by 
PDR ADOCk 05000206 John A. Zwolinski, Chief 

PPDR Operating Reactors Branch #5 
Division of Licensing 

Enclosure: DISTRIBUTION 
Safety Evaluation FTi1 BGrimes JHopkins 
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UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555 

July 1, 1985 

Docket No. 50-206 
LS05-85-06-038 

Mr. Kenneth P. Baskin, Vice President 
Nuclear Engineering 
Safety and Licensing Department 
Southern California Edison Company 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue 
Post Office Box 800 
Walnut Creek, California 91770 

Dear Mr. Baskin: 

SUBJECT: REQUIRED ACTIONS BASED ON GENERIC IMPLICATIONS OF SALEM ATWS 
EVENTS (GENERIC LETTER 83-28) ITEM 4.1 

Re: San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit No. 1 

The NRC staff has completed the review of your response dated November 28, 

1983 to Item 4.1, Reactor Trip System Reliability (Vendor-Related 

Modifications), of Generic Letter 83-28. Based on Southern California 

Edison Company's confirmation that all vendor-recommended modifications 

existing at the time of issuance of the generic letter have been implemented 

at San Onofre Unit No. 1, the staff concludes that the actions prescribed by 

Item 4.1 of the Generic Letter have been satisfactorily completed. The staff's 

Safety Evaluation is enclosed. This completes our review of Item 4.1 

Sincemly, 

John A. Zwolinski, Chief 
Opera ing Reactors Branch #5 
Divis n of Licensing 

Enclosure: 
Safety Evaluation 

cc w/enclosure 
See next page
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